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Priests, Deacons, Parish Catechetical Leaders and Youth Ministers 

Amy S. Daniels, Director, Office of Formation & Discipleship 

The Mark Magazine – Issue #3

Please see below for the third, Fall 2017 issue of The Mark magazine, designed 
especially for teens in the Archdiocese of Atlanta.  

Published copies of this Catholic magazine are gifts from Archbishop Wilton 
Gregory to the youth in our archdiocese who are preparing for or received the 
Sacrament of Confirmation in 2017-2018.   

The 9th and 10th grade teens enrolled in Confirmation prep, including teens 
who attend a Catholic high school, should receive the magazine at their parish 
- one in the fall and one in the spring.

Youth of all ages and grades may also enjoy The Mark. Digital copies are 
available to share with youth, parents and grandparents, and includes Spanish 
articles. 

To view the digital version of The Mark, please visit:  
http://www.atlyouth.org/the-mark 

For families or teachers interested in the magazine, click here to purchase a 
$9.00 annual single subscription. 

If you would like to place a bulk delivery order (25 magazines twice a year), 
click here to purchase a $100.00 annual subscription. 

http://www.atlyouth.org/the-mark
https://store.faithcatholic.com/mark-teen-magazine-single-issue
https://store.faithcatholic.com/mark-teen-magazine-bulk

